
If lighting upgrades are necessary to meet
compliance, an electrical permit may be
required. 

To ensure your lighting project is reviewed
against the BPO lighting requirement, not
the entire City of Boulder code, ensure you
submit the Building Performance Ordinance
Checklist and Electrical Permit together to
Planning & Development Services.

BPO SPECIFIC
ELECTRICAL PERMIT

https://bouldercolorado.gov/media/8082/download?inline

